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To:  Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Marlin H. Barrow, Technical Consultant    
   Artie Powell, Manager 
 
Date:  December 14, 2012 
 
Subject: Action Request Due Date Extension Request in Docket No. 08-057-11  
 
 
ISSUE: 
On December 11, 2012, the Utah Public Service Commission (Commission) issued an Action 

Request in Docket 08-057-11 to the Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) requesting the 

Division to review Questar Gas Company’s (QGC) MTIP final report for compliance and to 

make recommendations.        

REQUEST: 
The Division requests an extension of the due on this action request to February 4, 2013. 

DISCUSSION: 

The Division has requested information from QGC which will require additional time to prepare 

and analyze and therefore requests an extension in the due date of this action request to February 

4, 2013.   

    


	To:  Public Service Commission

